
 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are near the end of a school term amidst strange and continually challenging times. The students have been 

fantastic and demonstrated great resilience and character throughout. We would like to take this opportunity to 

thank you for your continued support of Kingsmead and your child’s education during the pandemic.  

To reward students for their all their hard work in the Mock exams and success this term, we have planned a little 

something for them to look forward to. On the last day of term, Wednesday 16th December, students can come to 

school in non-uniform.  There will be no charge for non-uniform on this day.  

On this day, during Period 5 there will also be a Christmas celebration assembly, followed by a post mock exam party 

for the year group. Drinks and snacks will be supplied, following Covid safe guidelines.  Students will not have period 

6 that day and can leave school at 2pm.  

Students will return to school after the holidays on Tuesday 5th January at 8.30am. Students should go straight to 

period 1 on their week 2 timetable.  

We would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and hope that you enjoy time with your families. Here’s to 2021 

being a year where we can get back to more normal times! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs K Greenwood                                            Mr J Taylor 

 

 Senior Leader Key Stage 4                              Year 11 Progress Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


